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For more CTE news, follow us on Twitter 
@APS_CTE or visit our website: 

www.apsva.us/ctae.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

The FIRST Robotics club at Yorktown is looking for sponsors. The 
team will be participating in a FIRST Robotics competition in 
January and are currently preparing with two practices each week 
after school. For more information, please contact the club sponsor 
Setareh Farzinfard.  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

In celebration of Global 
Entrepreneurship Week 
(November 14-20, 2022), please 
join APS STEM and CTE for a 
special event at Kenmore Middle 
School on November 18th from 
6:30-7:30 PM – Into the 
Metaverse – an entrepreneurs 
journey from backpacks to 
esports. This special event will 
be hosted by Tiffany Norwood, 
the 2022 Entrepreneur of the 
Year for Cornell University. The 
audience can expect an 
immersive experience that will 
include music, animations, 
video, and a live performance. 
 
 Sixth grade Family & Consumer 

Sciences students at Jefferson 
completed a career exploration 
assignment using the Virginia 
Career View website. Students 
researched careers related to 
Family & Consumer Sciences, 
selected a career of interest, and 
created a pop-up about the career. 
Each pop-up included such 
information as training/education 
requirements, income range, and 
tasks related to the job. At the 
conclusion of the project, students 
did a gallery walk to learn from 
their peers’ presentations. Heather 
Boda is the FACS teacher at 
Jefferson. 

Last month, Wakefield DECA 
members, along with students 
taking Marketing, visited 
FedExField: the home of the 
Washington Commanders in 
Landover, Maryland. During the 
visit, students heard from the 
team managers and they were 
provided a tour of the stadium. 
Maureen Naughton is the DECA 
sponsor at Wakefield and a 
Business, Marketing and 
Computer Science Teacher. 

On Friday, October 28th, the 
Cosmetology program at the 
Arlington Career Center hosted a 
breast cancer awareness spa day. 
Students offered a variety of services 
including haircuts, manicures, and 
facials. Here is a Vimeo with 
highlights from this event. 
 
 

More information and the order form  
 

http://www.apsva.us/ctae
https://www.apsva.us/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/ACPS-GEW-Posters.pdf
https://www.apsva.us/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/ACPS-GEW-Posters.pdf
https://vimeo.com/765045257
https://careercenter.apsva.us/wp-content/uploads/sites/11/2022/11/Pie-Fundraiser-Order-Form.pdf

